
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Officials’ Representative Special Election-District 8 
 
To: All PIAA Registered Officials 
 
From: Patrick B. Gebhart 
 Assistant Executive Director 
 PIAA 
 

1. The Pennsylvania Interscholastic Athletic Association is pleased to announce the 
results of the most recent special election for the position of Male Officials’ 
Representative on the district 8 committee. 
 

2. As a result of the recently held election Mr. Edward D. Moeller will hold the position of 
district 8 Male Officials Representative beginning immediately and serve the 
remainder of a two year period ending June 30, 2017. 

 
  
    
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 11, 2016 


